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WE   NEED   YOU!   
Prep   PSO   positions   available   for   2020-2021  

 
Dear   Cicero   Prep   Family~  
 
Hoping   this   finds   all   well   and   staying   healthy   and   out   of   harm's   way.   
 
Our    Cicero   Prep   Parent   Service   Organization(PSO)    continues   to   expand   to   include   new   events,   and  
opportunities   to   strengthen   our   community,   support   our   classrooms,   and   always,   support   our   teachers.  
Despite   ending   the   year   as   we   did,   we   have   been   fortunate   to   plan   and   execute   many   fun   events   this   year,  
and   look   to   continue   the   stride   next   year   to   host   even   more.   
 
Cicero   Prep   PSO   could   not   achieve   these   events   without   the   help   from   our   many   wonderful   families   and  
volunteers   that   so   generously   give   of   their   time.       A   big   shout   out   and   thank   you   to   all   of   those   parents,  
grandparents,   guardians,   and   caregivers   who   gave   so   generously   of   their   time   to   make   this   year   a   success!  
Great   things   were   accomplished   and   it   was   because   of    YOU !   
 
The   role   of   parent   involvement   at   school   is   still   very   much   needed   and   Cicero   Prep   is   unique   in   that   all  
parents   are   automatically   members   of   the   PSO,   all   are   welcome   and   there   are   many   opportunities   to   join   the  
team,   after   all,   it   does   take   a   village.   
 
The   following   PSO   leadership   roles   are   needing   to   be   filled   for   the   20-21   year:   
 
1.      Role   of   Assistant   Treasurer - this   individual   will   shadow   and   learn   with   our   current   Treasurer   and   attend  
monthly   board   meetings   with   the   goal   to   ultimately   take   over   the   position   of   Treasurer.   
2.      Passive   Revenue   Lead   (Board   position)    -    this   individual   will   work   with   a   team   to   create,   plan,   and  
execute   passive   revenue   generating   opportunities   that   will   ultimately   help   support   the   many   different   community,  
classroom,   and   teacher   events   as   PSO   holds   throughout   the   year.   
3.       Hospitality   Lead(Board   position) -    this   individual   will   work   with   their   team   and   parent   ambassadors   to  
plan   and   execute   events   such   as   luncheons   and   breakfasts   for   students   and   teachers.   
4.      Season   of   Gratitude   Lead -   this   individual   will   work   with   the   Board   to   plan,   and   run   with   our   Season  
of   Gratitude   campaign   which   goes   100%   to   benefit   our   teachers.     This   campaign,   formerly   known   as  
“Snowstorm”,    is   held   from   the   end   of   October   to   mid-November.    This   is   a   great   way   to   be   involved   in   one   of  
the   more   impactful   events   we   oversee.   
 
If   you   are   interested   in   these   positions,   volunteering   or   would   like   more   information   about   any   of   these  
leadership   opportunities,   please   reach   out   to   me,   Christy   Harrison,   at    preppresident@ciceropso.org .  

 
Thank   you   for   your   support   and   help   in   making   Cicero   Prep   the   amazing   place   that   it   is.    Have   a   very   safe  

and   happy   summer   and   see   you   in   August!   
 


